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OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION 

XCO Team Information  

 

XCO & XCC Start 

Please remind your riders if they are called to the front row that the front wheel must be on or 
behind the line, not in front. Please see the picture below, this is not acceptable and is starting to 
attract comments from television viewers. 

 

What I do not want is to see a commissaire pushing riders back on to the line within the last minute 
before the start on live television, this also looks bad !    

In future any rider with the wheel over the line will receive a first warning, & for a second offence in 
the same season, a fine. 

 

Flower Ceremony 

If you have a rider in the flower ceremony box, can you please limit the accompanying team staff to 
just one person to look after the rider. We appreciate that staff like to congratulate the rider, but 
please do this from the other side of the barriers or wait until the ceremony is finished. 

Thanks for your cooperation in helping to present our sport in the best way possible. 

 

Cameras in XCO training 

A reminder that if a rider wishes to use a camera during XCO training they must fill out and return a 
signed waiver form before doing so. Cameras can only be placed on the bike, on the helmet 
peak/visor, or on an integrated helmet camera mount and cannot be used on a chest harness for 
safety reasons.  

The waivers can be requested at the UCI secretary by email (t.nuninger@gmail.com). 
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